
 

 

 

TRAWDEN FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! Friday 13th September 2019 

Thursday 26th September                                                                       

Non-uniform day in exchange for cakes for Macmillan                                                                              

Friday 27th September                                                                                       

Macmillan Coffee Morning from 9.15— 

11.15am  EVERYONE WELCOME                                                                  

Tuesday 1st October                                                                        

EYFS Stay and Play 1.15-2.15pm                                                                         

Friday 4th October                                                                                      

PTFA bring £1 and have CRAZY HAIR for 

the day                                                                                                           

Tuesday 15th October                                                                      

Open Day 9.30-11.30am and 1.00-3.00pm  

If you have a child due to start Primary 

School in September 2020 (or know                

someone who does) please come and view our fabulous 

school!                                                                                        

Tuesday 15th and Wednesday 16th October  

Parents’ Evening - letter with details and 

times to follow and appointments to be 

booked on ParentMail                                                          

Friday 18th October                                                             

Finish school for half term   

Tuesday 29th October                                                

Start school, doors open 8.45am                                                         

Headteacher’s Note:  

 I would like to thank all parents for their understanding and 
patience last week  when we were experiencing problems 
with the ParentMail system. It was a technical issue at their 
end and did take a while to sort out. Hopefully everything is 
back to normal. If you are still experiencing difficulties please 
contact Mrs Sims in the office.  

We are very pleased to announce that our school website has 
had a facelift:  www.trawden.lancs.sch.uk   We would like to 
thank Mrs Karen Clark from 5Little Boys Photography for the 
fabulous photographs. Please let us  know what you think. 

As always, if you have any worries or concerns then please do 
not hesitate to contact the class teacher, the school office or 
call in to see me.                                                                                               
Mrs L Stinchon                                                                                                                                                                    

Roald Dahl Day  

Well done to everyone who took part   

and made a fantastic effort today with 

their costumes and accessories.  It was great to see 

so many different characters from the Roald Dahl 

books walking around our school!   

If you would like to see what we looked like then you 

can see some photographs on our Facebook page. 

Don’t forget:                                                                             

all the exciting and fabulous  activities we do on a 

daily  basis are  photographed and 

put on our facebook page for you to 

see! Have a look! 

PARKING:-  

I understand how difficult parking is on Dean 

Street and how congested the road becomes at 

drop off and pick up times.                                        

Please have consideration for residents and oth-

er drivers and                                                             

DO NOT  PARK ON THE  YELLOW LINES                     

OR ZIG-ZAGS OR                                                    

IN THE TURNING CIRCLE.                                   

This is for turning only NOT parking as it cause 

a back up of  traffic—more than usual. This is to 

help to keep all children safe. If you have any 

concerns then please contact the school office.                         

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Secondary School Applications 

for September 2020                                             

The closing date for parents of 

year 6 children applying online for a secondary 

school place is                                                                     

Thursday 31st October 2019 11.59pm.                                                              

www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-

families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/apply-for-

a-secondary-school-place/ 



Dean Street, Trawden, Colne, BB8 8RN                                                                                                                  

Tel: (01282) 865242                                      

www.trawden.lancs.sch.uk                                                                                                             

Email: bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 

This half terms clubs are:                                                                                      

                                                         

Monday                                                                                          

Archery by Pro Sport 3.30-4.30pm                                                   

9th Sept—14th Oct                                                                                             

Wednesday                                                                                                 

Gardening Club with Mr Lomax and Mrs  Nelson 

( there are a few spaces left!) 11th Sept—

16th Oct (NO club on Wed 2nd Oct)

Thursday                                                                                        

Karate with Sensei Simon. 3.30-5.00pm     

(private provider 07591 798 813)  

After all clubs  children are to be collected 

from the main entrance unless they have 

been given signed permission to walk home or are going 

into Forest Friends Club. 

Mr Irvine is once again keen to include our school in 

as many organised and participation sports events as 

possible this year. It is a great way to meet and                     

interact with children from other schools whilst                     

improving their sports skills and team-working and 

most importantly having fun! 

Unfortunately, Mr Irvine had broken his arm and had 

to have an operation and is unable to be in school. 

Therefore,  for this half term Mrs Stinchon will be                     

organising the sporting events.  We do wish Mr Irvine 

well and we hope that he recovers quickly! 

Here’s what’s coming up:- 

*Wednesday 18th September - Football Seeding 

*Monday 23rd September  - Netball Seeding 

*Wednesday 25th - Y3/4 Footgolf 

 

Congratulations to all our certificate winners 
last week! 

Stars of the week  

1. Madelaine 

2. Jayden 

3. Ella 

4. Conrad and Sam 

5. Maisie and Hettie 

6. Ethan 

Next class assembly:- Friday 8th November at 

9.05am - led by Year 6 “Remembrance” - all 

parents and family members welcome. 


